



**Dear Customer**,

May your holidays be as cheerful and full of happiness just the way you make us. You are the reason why we are still operational. We look forward to serving you in the coming New Year. Best wishes for wonderful holidays and a Happy 2022!

Warmest wishes,

The Directors, Management & Silulumanzi staff.

Office Closure: Kindly note that our offices will be closing early on the 24th & 31st of December 2021 @ 12h00.

Contact us on our 24-hour Call Centre on the following numbers: Tel: 013 752 6839, E-mail: enquiries@silulumanzi.com









































Za

Za